
Sharon Davis

Outstanding Wound Ostomy 
Continence Nurse of the Year 2024

Each year a member of the New England Chapter WOC Nurses 
Society is bestowed with this prestigious peer award.

Sharon has a wide array of experience from skilled nursing facilities, outpatient, and now as 
an inpatient CWOCN. Sharon is employed in the Hartford Healthcare System where she  

precepts new nurses/WOC students, leads the unit-based PI prevention program, 
oversees/operates the outpatient ostomy clinic, and collaborates with nursing leadership 

for PI prevention and management as well as consultating on wound and ostomy patients. 

Sharon has led the monthly CT WOC Nurse group Zoom meetings which offers guidance 
and expertise on challenging wound and ostomy cases. She organizes and leads 

the hospital system wide WOC Nurse biweekly meetings. 

Sharon has proudly served on the Education Committee for three years, first as co-chair, 
and now as chair for the past two years.


